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Our school year is almost over and what a huge year it has 

been. Our P&C has embraced the digital era and is now 

contactable through email. We also have a face book page to 

advertise P&C events and activities. On behalf of Westlawn P&C I 

would like to thank our school community for their support throughout 2022 and 

to wish everyone a wonderful and safe Christmas break. 

Westlawn P&C Carols Night 

This fun filled evening will be held on Thursday 15th December from 5:30pm 

onwards on our school grounds. There will be Sausage sandwiches, cold drinks 

and popcorn available for purchase. IScream will also be in attendance. Santa will 

be making a special guest appearance. Please bring a chair or a picnic rug and 

enjoy a relaxing family evening of fun and song, to celebrate the end of our school 

year. 

P&C Major Raffle 

Thank you to all the families who have returned their raffle tickets and please 

note that more books are available from the school office. Tickets are just $1 each  

and this year’s prizes are exceptional, including a framed and signed Parramatta 

Jersey, a TV, hampers, vouchers and so much more. Please remember that all 

tickets sold or unsold must be returned to school by Monday 12th December. 

P&C Meetings 

Our final Westlawn P&C meeting for 2022 will be held on Tuesday 13th December 

at 6:00pm in the Westlawn School meeting room.   

Canteen News 

Our canteen is getting low on stock so please keep an eye on our Facebook page 

for updates. 

 Our canteen is always looking for new volunteers. If anyone is interested please 

email Westlawn P&C. 

 Special thanks to all our hard working volunteers this year, who have enabled 

our canteen to operate four days a week. This support has provided our students 

with fresh, affordable and delicious food to purchase. 


